
 

 

 
 

Subject:  NHSS 12 Smartcard Template Date: 04 April 2022 

 
 
 
The NHSS 12 card has changed slightly, you will start noticing that the chip is no 
longer visible on the surface of the card, instead, the chip is now embedded within the 
card.  To highlight the card still contains a chip, you will see the new contactless icon in 
place of where the chip was originally located.  These smartcards work the same and 
there is no difference in how the card works or the software used to scan. 
 
Below is an example of the new card template style  

 

 
 

 
 
If you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lantra 
 
 
 
 
 
 


